Pilon, Janet

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

From: Silvana Winton

Sent: January 17, 2023 9:55 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton

Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk,

Why I host is bc when I travel I enjoy having my own space and feeling comfortable a foreign place. Hosing was inspiring to me to give this opportunity to other when they visit the city I love and was born and raised in. I love giving back to the community hosting allows Hamiltonians and people from all over the world to explore our beautiful city. Our night life and entertainment has grown immensely over the last few years and I hope it continues as it was once so long ago

Hosting benefits me bc it is a secure way to pay my mortgage without being trapped with a tenant who doesn't pay or can not pay. I work full time and can not afford a large loss. And nor should I be forced to. It allows me to keep the property clean and maintained and grants me access at any time

Sincerely, Silvana Winton

•